BOARD OF EDUCATION SUSSEX-WANTAGE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

27 Bank Street Sussex, NJ 07461 973-875-3175 FAX: (973) 875-7175

MICHAEL GALL
SUPERINTENDENT

E-mail: mgall@swregional.org

Brenda VanWarner Administrative Assistant CHRISTINA M. RIKER
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR
E-mail: criker@swregional.org

Nancy Sisto Administrative Assistant

March 2, 2022

Dear Sussex-Wantage Regional Schools Community,

I am writing to update you on a COVID operational change. Please be aware that beginning next week, masks will be optional for students, staff, and visitors at the Sussex-Wantage Regional School District. **Masks will now also be optional on buses beginning March 7**th.

In addition, please be aware that we are expanding cafeteria service in all three schools beginning next week. All students will resume eating in the cafeteria.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Michael Gall Superintendent/Principal C.E. Lawrence School